

SUBJECT AND OBJECT PRONOUNS

WHAT'S A PRONOUN?

A **pronoun** is a word that takes the place of a noun.

Let's see two kinds of pronouns: Subject and Object Pronouns.

Subject Pronouns: We use them to refer to the person who is doing the action of the verb or the verb speaks about. A subjective personal pronoun indicates that the pronoun is acting as the subject of the sentence.

Object Pronouns: We use the Personal Object Pronouns to refer to the person whom the action of the verbs affects. An objective personal pronoun indicates that the pronoun is acting as an object of a verb, compound verb, preposition, or infinitive phrase.

Personal Pronouns	Object pronouns
I	me
You	you
He	him
She	her
It	it
We	us
You	you
They	them

I don't know what's wrong with me. You see, I love my girlfriend, Josy. I always give her some present. I always get the best seats for us when we go to concerts. Her parents are nice people. I like them very much and I fell they like me, too. I think her father likes soccer, so I invite him to a game every weekend. Her mother is like a mother to me. I give her flowers and chocolates every Saturdays. The problem is Josy. Now she is telling me she doesn't love me anymore. She says that she likes a rock band drummer. She also said that he gave her a black new t-shirt. According to her, His name is Thomas. He wears many piercing and tattoo all over the body. He lives with his family near Josy. She goes to his house everyday to see him playing the drum or to listen to music. They don't like classical song, so, they listen to rock. I don't know what my girlfriend sees in this boy. He is so ridiculous. I won't give up her. I am going to write her a love letter telling her that she very special to me and ask her to meet me at the park, so we will be able to talk about us.



01. Why does Josy want to break up with her boyfriend?

- a. She doesn't love the presents he gave her.
- b. She doesn't like him anymore.
- c. She thinks he is ridiculous.
- d. Her parents doesn't like him.

02. Who is Thomas?

- a. He is a rock band drummer.
- b. He is soccer player.
- c. He is a romantic writer who writes love letters.
- d. He is a talkative guy who likes singing.

03. Does Thomas wear many piercing and tattoo?

- a. Yes, she does.
- b. Yes, he does.
- c. Yes, they do.
- d. Yes, I do.

04. What does Thomas like to do with Josy?

- a. He likes to buy presents and go to the concert.
- b. He likes to play soccer and travel.
- c. He likes to give her chocolates and flowers
- d. He likes to play the drum and listen to music.

05. Do Thomas and Josy like to listen classical songs?

- a. No, he doesn't. c. No, we don't.
b. No, she doesn't. d. No, they don't

06. The boy has an opinion about Thomas. What is it?

- a. He thinks Thomas is very lovely.
b. He thinks Thomas is wrong about Josy.
c. He thinks Thomas is nice and gentle.
d. He thinks Thomas is ridiculous.

07. Do you know Carol and Graham?

Yes, I know _____.

- a. Her c. them
b. Him d. us

08. What can your mother do with these apples?

_____ can turn _____ into a delicious pie.

- a. You – him c. He – her
b. They – it d. She – them

09. Where does Bill keep his old car?

_____ keep _____ in the garage.

- a. He – it c. She – us
b. It – them d. they – you

10. Do you want to go the movies with Sarah and me?

- a. you c. me
b. her d. us

11. Do you mind if I use your pen?

Not at all. You can use _____.

- a. her c. it
b. you d. them

12. Do you live near Mary?

Yes, I live near _____.

- a. her c. you
b. him d. it

13. Does your husband like soccer?

No, _____ hates _____.

- a. she – them c. we – it
b. he – it d. you – them

14. Does Mary love her dog?

Yes, _____ loves _____.

- a. she – you c. she – it
b. he – it d. you – me

15. Adam plays the piano. He's been playing _____ for years.

- a. It c. they
b. Her d. his

16. Lisa likes chatting with her friends on the Internet. Yesterday, Lisa spent the whole money chatting with her friends.

- a. She – her c. He – them
b. She – them d. them – you

17. Dave and I are good friends. _____ often play together at the club.

- a. I c. They
b. We d. He

18. Paul met Sue at the disco. _____ fell in love with _____.

- a. He – her c. She – her
b. They – it d. We – you

19. I lent John a book. He is reading _____ now.

- a. me c. us
b. her d. it

20. How were your exams?

– Excellent! I passed _____.

- a. it c. us
b. them d. his

21. Fred bought a beautiful present to Sandra.

- a. She – it – him c. He – it – her
b. They – her – it d. You – his – us